
 Days of 
School! 

Let’s Celebrate! 

Dear Parents: 

 

The hundredth day of school is coming up 

and we would like to invite our students to 
use their creativity and decorate a shirt, a 

hat or a cape to celebrate the 100th Day of 

School! Let’s have some fun! 
 

Hundredth Day: 

Monday, February 11th 
 

-Students not interested in participating 

must wear their Mims uniform. 
 


